Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal, has received the petition for declaratory statement from Bui Wei on November 7, 2017. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of NFPA 101 Section 39.2.4.4, as it applies to the petitioner.
The Petition asks: 1) Is the intent of NFPA 101 Section 39.2.4.4 to prohibit the installation of door openings into egress stairs as identified in NFPA Section 39.2.4.3(3)(a); 2) Is the intent of NFPA 101 Section 39.2.4.4 to allow protected openings into egress stairs because the occupant load is less than 30; 3) Is the intent of NFPA 101 Section 39.2.4.3 to be applicable only if the occupant load greater than 30 per story; and 4) Does the Code allow installation of a fire rated door at ground floor into single exit serving a second floor with 9 occupants.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Catherine Speidel, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, (850)413-4269, Catherine.Speidel@myfloridacfo.com.
Responses, motions to intervene, or requests for a hearing must be filed within 21 days of this Notice.
